
             Hoover First     

  United Methodist Church 

October 2023 

Reaching out to all people, inviting them  

to experience the love of Jesus Christ 



The Staff Who Serve Hoover First 

Rev. Jimmy Bassham,  Pastor        

 You can contact  pastor at:   

Church- (205)822-8099  or  (256) 612-0403    

E-mail - jimmy.bassham@umcna.org     

Frances Gable Business Manager, finance@hooverfirstumc.org 

Tammi Powell– Music Director  

Connie Logan-Organist Joyce Godwin - Harpist       

Spencer Lotz —Sound Technician  

Office e-mail: finance@hooverfirstumc.org  web site:  www.hooverfirstumc.org 

      SUNDAY SCHEDULE–October 2023    

                       10:00-11:00                     Worship in Sanctuary 

Greeters: Billie Hayes & Larry Brasher            Church Attendance:  Billie Hayes             

Trustee Lock up: Larry Brasher                         Worship : Karon Bailey                                                  

 Security: Larry Brasher                                                           

      

 

 

SENIORS MEETING 

First Seniors will meet Wednesday, October 18th 

At 11:oo AM. Soup and Salad Lunch 

Hoover Fire Department will have the program. 



 

Adult Sunday School 
 
You are cordially invited to  join  this class which meets at 9:00 on 
Sunday mornings.  It is open to adults of all ages. There are four 
teachers that each teach one Sunday a month. There is no class on 
the 5th Sunday. 

              

      “Our Prayers”   
      

 Temmi Bibb, friend of Wilson    Pat and Tom Temple  
   & Eleanor Talmadge   Estelle Mullins 

 Lori Mitchell, friend of Sherri Bassham   Nell Howell 

 Robin Allison, sister in law of Laurel Hoag  Reese Wilson, friend of Barbara  

 Len Rhodes, daughter of Nell Howell    Assell 

 Jay and Lynn Howell, son and daughter-  Caressa. Gibson, friend of 

   In-law of Nell Howell    Karon Bailey   

Men’s Group 

Monthly Breakfast:  8:00 Saturday, October 21st 

Cracker Barrel on Hwy 119 in Pelham 

New Choir Opportunity 

We would like to welcome you to sing with us. Members now have a choice of re-

hearsal times:  9:15 AM on Sunday mornings OR 4:30 pm on Sunday afternoon. If 

you have questions or would like to join, please contact Tammi at 205-533-3333 or 

magiccitymusicstudio@yahoo.com.  



OCTOBER BIRTHDAYS 

 James  Bassham    Oct. 13 ` Wilson Talmadge  Oct. 20 

 Eleanor Talmadge    Oct. 24  William Logan  Oct. 29 

  

                           ANNUAL YARD SALE 

 Volunteers are needed to help set-up and work at this Friday 

and Saturday’s , October 6 and 7 annual Yard Sale.  Sign up sheets 

are on the board in the hallway.  Donations will be accepted through 

Tuesday noon, October 3rd.  Due to space limitation, we are no  

longer accepting  clothing or books for this year’s sale. 

 Calling all HFUMC cooks to support the Bake Sale with 

yummy home baked goodies.  Billie Hayes is coordinating the Bake 

Sale.  Please contact her if you have questions. 

 Please plan to attend and support this year’s Yard Sale effort. 

Invite your neighbors and friends to come too. 

 

 

 A gift has been given to the church in honor of Estelle Mullins. 

Estelle recently resigned for health reasons as teacher of the Adult 

Sunday School Class.  God Bless you for the many years you have 

shared your ministry with our class and Hoover 1st UMC. 

             Adult Sunday School Class 


